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Comments: It is of great concern to me that, once again, a site that is sacred to the Indigenous is under threat
due to possible mining. My understanding is that Pe' Sla, in the Black Hills, has been and continues to be a
ceremonial site. For that reason alone, it should be protected. However, the proposed mining , Rochford Mineral
Exploratory Drilling Project #67838, would have negative environmental impact, as it is known to cause pollution
by contaminating water. It would seem, at the very least, an environmental impact study should be conducted.
Please extend whatever timelines are necessary so that these concerns will be properly addressed.



